From: Patrick Marfleet

Sent: 22 February 2023 13:23

To: Planning Planning

Subject: FW: Application 2022/5320/P

Patrick Marfleet Principal Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 1222



From: Sara Whyte

Sent: 19 February 2023 12:31

To: Patrick Marfleet < Patrick Marfleet@camden.gov.uk

Subject: Application 2022/5320/P

Dear Patrick Marfleet

I would like to emphasise the point that I made in my objection to this application by enclosing a photograph that I took recently which shows the sizing of the heat source pump enclosures for the roof area, proposed by Mr Varma for this site which he has used before on another of his buildings (see below). As there were no dimensions re the sizing of the one he wants to use at the Mansfield site I can only assume that they would be similar to this one.

I know it is not the best photograph but it does give you a sense of how dominant it is, almost the height of another floor. This will also set a precedent for a 6 storey building should any future plans be submitted. I obviously continue to object to this current plan.

Best wishes,

Sara Whyte

